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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
Mar 16 Virtual Assembly Meeting, 7:00 PM 

20-21 
Military Outreach USA Collection Drive 
at St. Mary, Buffalo Grove 

28 Palm Sunday 
Apr 2 Good Friday 

4 Easter Sunday 

10-11 
Military Outreach USA Collection Drive 
at St. Alphonsus Liguori, Prospect 
Heights 

11 Article’s for April’s newsletter due 

 
GOOD OF THE ORDER  

We request prayers for our Brother Knights, 
relatives, and friends: Baby Issac Edward 
Blomeke, son of SK Phil Blomeke; SK Chris 
Ybara; SK Nick Lindermuth; SK Richard Idstein 
SK Sy Beck; SK Anthony Sulla; SK Jim Murphy; 
Maria Wildenhain, wife of SK Randy Wildenhain; 

Barbara Chengary, wife of SK Jim Chengary; 
Kathy Neihengen, wife of SK Ray Neihengen; 
Valerie Frese, granddaughter of SK James 
Frese; PFN Dennis Delaney; Lauren Gallagher, 
sister of SK Brian Gallaher; SK Stephen Stecker, 
all Veterans active servicemen and women; all 
victims of COVID and their first responders. 

2020-2021 ASSEM BLY OFFICERS  
Friar Fr Denis Caneiro 

Navigator Juan Huerta 
Captain Henry Zajda 
Admiral Mike Bryscan 

Pilot Jim Nash 
Comptroller Dean Sordyl 

Purser Ron Boucher 
Scribe Phil Blomeke 

Inside Sentinel Arthur Tluczek 
Outside Sentinel Rudy Faulhaber 

Three Year Trustee Angelo Cozzarelli 
Two Year Trustee Mike McEvoy 
One Year Trustee Ed Janak 
Supreme Master Dennis J Stoddard 

Vice-Supreme Master Craig Larson 
District Master Alexander Tennant 

Master’s Secretary Greg Biliskov 

 
Newsletter Editor Dennis Gawlik 

Electronic Distribution Dean Sordyl 
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A  W O R D  F R O M  T H E  F R I A R  
We are in Lent. Our Focus has always been that during the 

Lenten Season, our focus is Prayer, Fasting and Giving Alms. We 

continue to maintain that discipline. 

However, given the present situation that we are living in, we 

see a number of uncertainties. The good news is that we welcome 

the vaccinations. Praise the Lord!!! However, we do not know 

when the citizens of the United States will all, receive the 

vaccines. 

While it has been proven that the three vaccines available to us 

has been scientifically proved to be positively effective, we are 

still curious about the after effects – how long? And what are the 

consequences of our follow-up?? 

Uncertainties will always be present 

in our imperfect world that we live in. 

Here is where our FAITH comes in. 

Faith in God, Faith in our Fellow 

Men, and Faith in ourselves. Here is 

where the Meaning and Purpose of 

the season of Lent comes in. Our 

Prayer, Fasting and Giving Alms 

have to be directed towards our 

Faith, so that we, in growing in our 

Faith, may be able to bring about a 

greater understanding with each other and together work in 

union with our Creator, Who has created each of us for a purpose, 

His Purpose. The Catholic Church provides us with time and 

provides us opportunities to be able to silence ourselves, while we 

focus on our Creator, Who knows us, loves us and serves us. We, 

in turn are expected to know, love and serve our Creator in 

return. Our Creator sent His only Begotten Son to share in our 

life, to teach us what are the Father’s expectations and has give 

us the way to accomplish it. After all, the Messiah IS the Way, 

the Truth and the Life. As we prepare ourselves for Holy Week at 

the end of the Lenten Season, let us focus ourselves on knowing 

God more fully, loving God more deeply, and serving God 

universally. 

I wish you and your families and meaningful Lent and a Blessed 

Easter.     Fr Denis Carneiro 
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N A V I G A T O R ’ S  R E P O R T  
My fellow Sir Knights, greetings and blessings to you all from St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Assembly. 

We are in the final months of the fraternal year. It is crunch time and the May 15 

Exemplification is almost upon us. We NEED your help to make this successful! It appears that it 

is going to be conducted virtually like the previous two exemplifications but we should not be 

dissuaded from soliciting for ads, and recruiting for new members (This is an important one). The 

packet is going to become available shortly and the deadline for ads is April 16, so this will be the 

last time I can speak to you about this. We NEED you to help us and do your part! 

Our two collection drives that we’ve put so much heart and effort into are about to commence. 

These drives will go to help us attain the Civic Award and enroll in the To be a Patriot Competition. 

Our first one will be at St. Mary’s on March 20/21, and the second will be at St. Alphonsus on April 

10/11. Please see the collection flyers below to help volunteer or collect needed items to bring at 

either drive. Both of them will go to support Military Outreach USA. They’re services provide aid 

for our brave veterans exiting homelessness. We can do this, so PLEASE help! 

Our Assembly’s 1st Degree Relic of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton is available for Sir Knights and their 

families to host it at their homes for a week. This is a pilgrimage going on during this pandemic I 

came up with, and I feel that it will help all of us during these troubling days to help strengthen 

our faith in God that he will see us as an American Nation through this pandemic. I encourage you 

to register for the relic. Please see the ad for it further down in the newsletter. 

We will be having another guest speaker presentation for the months of March & April. They 

will be coming from the League of Women’s Voters. I encourage all Sir Knights to please attend. 

Let’s have a great turnout for our guests and listen to what they have to share with us. See the 

details further in the Newsletter. 

I continue to ask and encourage all the membership to make every effort to attend the upcoming 

meetings- especially for two reasons: 

(1) We will have a big announcement about the future of Assembly meeting venues. We will 

reopen in the month of April and onward- provided that local village ordinances will allow it. 

However, the future of this Assembly regarding a home for it looks cloudy and we need to start 

addressing it. 

(2) The election of officers is coming very quickly. I’ve already asked several Officers and Sir 

Knights with mixed results. Our Assembly NEEDS good leaders who will help continue to take 

us where we need to go and do what we need to go with good recruiting, good programming, and 

good reporting. At this moment, I haven’t decided yet if I’m returning back as Faithful 

Navigator. I want to know that I left the Assembly in a better position than how I found it. 

When I joined the Patriotic Degree almost six years ago, I wanted to serve our Order one step 

further by expressing my Patriotism and supporting our Church and my new Assembly. I’ve been 

Navigator for 20 months now, yet it feels like 20 Years! So much of me yearns to return back to 

being the Sir Knight I was before I assumed this mantle, and “did my part”. But I feel that I was 

called by God to help “save” my Assembly in an hour of crisis. I never expected such friction over 

the uniform change, a historic pandemic, and a sense of nepotism and corruption- I confess- 

permeate across this Assembly’s leadership. I’ve attended all of your council meetings both 

physically and virtually. Marched with you all in nearly every Honor Guard. Supported you all in 

your Council’s works of charities. I’ve called and wrote at length to many of you. Some of you 

probably don’t like my leadership and would wish to see me gone from this Order perhaps. That is 

fine; you are welcome to your opinions. I may not be the best Navigator this Assembly has ever had, 

but I probably am the proudest who gave it my best! I hope that whenever the journey ends, that 

the membership, posterity, and history will look kindly upon my leadership and see that I did what 

was needed for this Assembly to endure, grow, and succeed! 

I finish with these final pearls of wisdom I have followed since day 1: 

 It is the MAN – not the uniform or regalia – that makes the KNIGHT!  



 Always support your Assembly like you support your Council! 

 Keep your swords bright for Liberty’s sake! 

Thank you, Sir Knights, for all that you continue to do in service to God, Country, & Order! I 

look forward to seeing you all at the next upcoming Assembly meeting and finishing up the 

fraternal year on a high note! May the blessings of Almighty God continue to be with you all! Vivat 

Jesus!           FN Jusn Huerta 

 

 

Join Us March 16 and April 20 at 7:00 PM for Our Special Guest Speaker Presentation from Ms. 

Heidi Graham, President of the League of Women Voters.  

This is a two-part series. Part 1 will discuss the League of Women’s Voters. Part 2 will be about 

the Electoral College. Brother Knights outside of the Assembly, family members, and friends are 

welcomed at both presentations. Let us have a great turnout for our guest speaker! 

 

Topic: St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Assembly Business Meeting 

Time: Tuesday March 16 @ 7:00 PM CT 

Central Time (US and Canada) 

Click the link below on day of, dial in, or log into Zoom and type meeting ID 

and passcode to join 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89125485605?pwd=ZHo2RzFZamR2NVRhYldScUx

OSVhYQT09  

 

Meeting ID: 891 2548 5605 

Passcode: 697584 

Or dial by your location: +1-312-626-6799 US (Chicago), then meeting ID and passcode 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdRLlMfR5  

 

P A T R I O T I C  S E R V I C E  A W A R D  
 

Congratulations to Sir Knight David Kukral on receiving the Patriotic 

Service Award for the month of February in appreciation for stepping up as 

an Assembly Officer to fill the remainder of SK Phil Blomeke’s term as 

Faithful Scribe. Thank you David!  
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K N O W  Y O U R  F A I T H  
Annuncia tion  o f  the  Lord  

The Feast of the Annunciation commemorates the visit of the 

Archangel Gabriel to the Virgin Mary, during which he informed her that 

she would be the mother of Jesus Christ, the Son of God. It is celebrated 

on 25 March each year approximately 9 months prior to Christmas. In the 

Roman Catholic Church, when 25 March falls during the Paschal 

Triduum, it is transferred forward to the first suitable day during 

Eastertide. It is a major Marian feast, classified as a solemnity in the 

Catholic Church. Two examples in liturgical Christianity of the 

importance attached to the Annunciation are the Angelus prayer, and the 

event's position as the first Joyful Mystery of the Rosary. 

 

Palm Sunday 

Palm Sunday commemorates the day when Jesus entered the city of 

David; riding on a donkey and greeted by the faithful bearing palms 

shouting “Hosanna in the highest!” Today’s’ faithful commemorate the 

reenactment of Jesus entering Jerusalem by carrying palms into 

Churches and the Gospel readings include the story of Jesus’ final days. 

Palm Sunday is the beginning of Holy Week  

 

Ea s ter  

Easter, also called Pascha, commemorates the 

Resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead, described 

in the New Testament as having occurred on the third 

day after His burial following His crucifixion by the 

Romans at Calvary in 30 AD. It is the culmination of 

the Passion of Jesus, preceded by Lent. It is the basis 

of our Catholic faith, and all teachings and beliefs we 

learn from the Catholic Church, are based on this most 

important and significant event. 

 

Div ine  Mercy  Sunday  

In the 1930’s a Polish nun, Faustina Kowalska, reported visions and 

visitations from Jesus Christ and conversations with Him. He asked her to paint 

the vision of His merciful divinity being poured from His sacred heart and 

specifically asked for a feast of Divine Mercy to be established on the first 

Sunday after Easter so Mankind would take refuge in Him.  

The feast of Divine Mercy, according to the diary of St. Faustina, receives 

from Jesus the biggest promises of Grace related to the Devotion of Divine 

Mercy, in particular that a person who goes to sacramental confession and 

receives holy communion on that day, shall obtain the total forgiveness of all 

sins and punishment. That means, each person would go immediately after 

death to Heaven without suffering in purgatory or hell. 

In 2000, Pope John Paul II officially designated the Sunday after Easter 

thereafter as the Sunday of the Divine Mercy in the General Roman Calendar 

  



C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Assembly would like to welcome our three newest members who took 

their Patriotic Degree at the Virtual Exemplification on February 20, 2021. We had a viewing party 

for all the candidates, sponsors, and observers. Welcome aboard Sir Knights Rev James Presta, 

Joshua Tristan, and Herlnan Fonseca. May you keep your swords bright for Liberty’s sake! 

 
Rev. James Presta, Council 6481 

 
Joshua Tristan, Council 4483 

 
Hernan Fonseca, Council 17238 

    
 

F O U R T H  D E G R E E  A N D  T H E  K N I G H T S  O F  C O L U M B U S  
The following article appeared in St Emily Church and School Bulletin for Feb 28, in Presta’s 

Portico: 

On Saturday, February 20, I virtually participated in the 
Knights of Columbus Fourth  Degree Exemplification Ceremony. I 
want to thank the Mount Prospect KC Council 6481 for their 
support to become a Fourth Degree Knight of the St. Elizabeth Ann 
Seton Assembly #2410. I also want to offer a special word of thanks 
to Mr. Jim Chengary who was my sponsor for the Fourth Degree 
and to Mr. Juan Huerta who handled all the details for Saturday’s 
celebration. 

I was first introduced to the Knights of Columbus while I was a student at Mundelein 
Seminary. The Barrington Council of the Knights of Columbus was very kind in offering 
financial and prayerful support to Mundelein seminarians who were in need of 
assistance. I have been eternally grateful to the Knights for their kindness and 
encouragement of my priestly vocation during the years I spent in the seminary. 

I became a Knight of Columbus when I was a newly ordained priest at St. Christopher 
Parish in Midlothian. I joined the Brother William Kerkel Council and there, I received 
my first degree as a Knight. Many years later, I became associated with the Pala�ne 

Knights of Columbus Council and was received as an honorary 3rd Degree Knight. 
When I became pastor of St. Emily’s, Grand Knight Mr. Dennis Gawlik invited me to 

be the Chaplain for the Mt. Prospect KC Council. St. Emily Parish is home base for the 



Knights. The Council represents all four Catholic Parishes in Mt. Prospect: St. Raymond, 
St. Thomas Becket, St. Cecilia and St. Emily. I write a Chaplain’s column for the 
Knights’ monthly newsletter. I support the Knights and the many activities they sponsor 
throughout the year. 

The Knights are known for their support of many charitable causes. I am especially 
pleased that the Knights offer great support for the Pro Life Movement as well as their 
fine encouragement they offer to priestly and religious vocations in the Church. 

Again, I want to thank the Knights for their kind and gracious support with the 
Fourth Degree Exemplification past weekend. May the Lord abundantly bless the 
Knights of Columbus for all they do to bring greater glory to God and for their faithful 
support of the Catholic Church throughout the world. 

 

M A R C H  C E L E B R A T I O N S  
We pass along happy wishes for a delightful birthday to our Brother Sir Knights:  1-

Robert W. Adams Jr.; 2-Arno W. Lemke, Brian J. Marier; 3-Edward J. Mann; 8-John T. 

Morrow; 11-James A. Nash; 13-Dan Patlak; 15-Michael Bryscan; 20-Thomas I. Corcoran; 

28-Mark L. Berberick, Robert J. Gedmin, George J. Schmid, John B. Toher; 29-Robert A. 

Glowacki; 31-Edward P. Cremerius, Jonathan H. Zajda 

 

A S S E M B L Y  R E P O R T S  
Seton  Rel i c  Pi lg r imag e  

  

Number. of visits thus far: 3 

Number. of miles travelled: 15.1 

Pu rser  

 

 

 



Comp trol le r  

 

 

  



D I S T R I C T / C O UNC I L  R E P O R T S  
Marquet te  Province  — Nor thern  I l l inoi s  Dis tr i c t  

For information concerning the Northern  I l l inois  Dist r i c t  o f  the  Fourth Degree, visit 

http://www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com. 

Holy  Rosary  

We conducted another food drive at St. Edna’s Church in Arlington Heights. Thank you to all the 

generous parishioners and volunteers who supported us again. The need for food has never been 

greater, yet still you continue to rise above the occasion every time! 

Deacon Joe Yannotta of St. Edna’s is conducting on Wednesdays during Lent a faith sharing 

program for four more weeks ending on March 24 at 7 PM on Zoom. We cordially invite our fellow Sir 

Knights and their spouses to join us in these wonderful faith sharing reflections. For information, 

please contact Grand Knight Allen Sordyl at ssrvs@aol.com. 

   
Mt Prospec t  

In February, we continued our food drives at weekend masses, collecting another 215 pounds. 
On Friday, March 19, Mt Prospect Council will again lead the Lenten Stations, using 

Praying the Stations of Mercy with Pope Francis, at St Emily at 7 PM. All Brother Knights are 

invited to attend and show our faith in action. Round Table Coordinator SK Jim Chengary is 

organizing the event and in need of several volunteers. With Archdiocesan COVID-19 

protocols, sign-in to participate is required. Entry will be through the main vestibule doors 

only. Face masks will be required, and social distancing guidelines will be followed. To 

volunteer, or just attend, contact Jim at 847-921-6738, or jimchengary@att.net. 

For the second time in four years, two of our Council winners in the Keep Christ in 
Christmass Poster Contest, both from St Emily School, were named State of Illinois winners: 

Victoria Gervasi  and Sophia Dzigan-Silvia. Their posters now advance to Supreme for international judging. 
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Our  Lady  o f  the  G rove   
Our Council and Church community Rosary is on March 14 at 12:00 P.M. virtually on Zoom. We 

happily encourage and invite all members of the Assembly to join us as we offer intentions & pray 

to the Blessed Virgin! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86394604933?pwd=MEtuNVI5cTdjbllMRlVIZllIV002Zz09 

Meeting ID: 863 9460 4933   Passcode: 307988 

We raised $3,915 for our Charity account with Rockford Poker Charities on February 27. Thank 

you to all volunteers who helped! 

OLG Council will be making and serving meals for people in need March 30 at Catholic Charities 

in Des Plaines.  

OLG Council is conducting a collection drive to support homeless veterans with the St. Mary’s 

Men’s Club and Seton Assembly. All proceeds go to Military Outreach USA. Drive is scheduled 

March 20/21 after all Masses. See COMMUNITY EVENTS for more details. 

S t  Alphonsu s Ligu ori  

We are conducting weekly spiritual reflections virtually during Lent discussing the “Into the 

Breach” series. All men are welcomed to join. Please use the link below to join at every meeting 

through the Lenten season. 

https://meet.google.com/itu-xnrp-gyr  

St. Alphonsus is conducting a collection drive to support homeless veterans with Seton Assembly. 

All proceeds go to Military Outreach USA. Drive is scheduled April 10-11 after all Masses. 

We are conducting a “March Madness” recruitment drive after all Masses for during March. New 

members who join will get reserved seating for them & their families at all Easter Sunday Masses! 
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A S S EM B L Y  /  C O M MUN I T Y  E V EN T S  

 



 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Traveling Relic 

Program 

 

SIR KNIGHTS, WE ARE HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE WILL BE HAVING A 1ST DEGREE RELIC OF 

OUR ASSEMBLY’S NAMESAKE & PATRONESS- ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON – AVAILABLE FOR 4TH 

DEGREE MEMBERS OF OUR ASSEMBLY TO HOST IT AT THEIR HOMES ON PILGRIMAGE DURING THIS 

PANDEMIC, AND PERHAPS BEYOND! ALL INTERESTED SIR KNIGHTS, PLEASE READ THE DETAILS OF 

THE PROGRAM LOCATED BELOW, ADHERE TO THEM, AND CLICK ON THE SIGNUP GENIUS LINK TO 

REGISTER FOR A WEEK TO HOST THE RELIC AT YOUR HOME. MAY ALMIGHTY GOD CONTINUE TO 

KEEP YOU AND YOUR LOVED ONES SAFE & BLESSED! VIVAT JESUS! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040449ADA72FA6FB6-stelizabeth 

 Sir Knights who host the relic in their homes must observe appropriate etiquette & respect 

towards the relic at all times. Host it in a place of HONOR in your house. DO NOT TRAVEL 

ELSEWHERE WITH THE RELIC- IT MUST STAY AT YOUR HOME FOR THE DURATION 

OF THE PILGRIMAGE! This relic is our Assembly's greatest treasure that was donated to us by 

our founder several months before he was received into Heaven. We will not have it lost, stolen, 

damaged, defaced, etc. 

 On the week beginning where the Assembly has a meeting (3rd Tuesday of the month) - the 

Sunday prior- the relic must return to the program chairman or Faithful Navigator so that it is 

available for the ceremonials. The relic will be able to travel once again to Sir Knights on the 1st 

Sunday FOLLOWING the Assembly meeting. 

 The relic will be stored in a chest along with hand sanitizer, a pack of white gloves for handling, 

silk cloth, cushion, and prayer cards to the Saint. You are welcomed to take as many as you wish 

for you and others to keep. Free will donations will be gratefully accepted to help replenish our 

supplies. 

 This program is only available to 4th Degree Sir Knights of Assembly 2410 at this time. 

Interested Sir Knights must also live within the municipalities of Arlington Heights, Rolling 

Meadows, Mount Prospect, Prospect Heights, Wheeling, or Buffalo Grove in order for the relic to 

travel to you. Those interested who live in other municipalities not named must make 

arrangements with the chairman or Faithful Navigator and travel to pick up the relic, and 

return it upon the end of their date period. 

 Interested Sir Knights may be asked to take photos on receiving the relic for promotional 

purposes in the Assembly, Northern Illinois District, and Illinois State Council. 

For any further questions regarding the program, please contact FN Juan C. 
Huerta, Chairman @ (847) 344-9517 or email: huerta926@yahoo.com 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Pray for Us! 
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Knights of Columbus 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Assembly #2410 
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60004-6204 

 

2021 Spring Exemplification Advertisement Book Contract 
 

NAME OF ADVERTISER ____________________________________________________ DATE _________________________ 
 
CONTACT PERSON___________________________________________SIGNATURE__________________________________ 
 
ADVERTISER’S ADDRESS _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY & STATE ________________________________________________ ZIP CODE _________________________________ 
 
TELEPHONE # _______________________CELL # _____________________ E-MAIL _________________________________ 
 
ASSEMBLY SOLICITING AD _____________________________________________________ NUMBER __________________ 
               
PLEASE NOTE: WE CANNOT ACCEPT ADS FROM ANY OUTSIDE INSURANCE/INVESTMENT COMPANIES, OR IINDEPENDENT 
AGENTS, PER THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS’ SUPREME COUNCIL’S RULES. 
 

FOLLOWING ARE ADVERTISEMENT RATES: 
 

 REGULAR FULL PAGE (B&W)  8x5  $ 100.00 
 HALF PAGE (B&W)   4x5  $   50.00 

QUARTER PAGE (B&W)   4x2-½  $   25.00 
 

PLEASE SUBMIT ALL ARTWORK IN ELECTRONIC FORMAT, IF POSSIBLE. FILES SHOULD BE SUBMITTED IN 
HIGH RESOLUTION (300 dpi) JPG OR PDF FORMAT. IN SOME INSTANCES CAMERA READY ART MAY BE 
SUPPLIED. PLEASE CONTACT BRIAN SHEFVELAND, E-MAIL; deerfield@minutemanpress.com, WITH ANY 
QUESTIONS REGARDING ART SUBMISSON.  
 

MAIL ADS, CONTRACTS AND CHECK TO:   SUBMIT ALL ARTWORK BY E-MAIL TO: 
 

SETON ASSEMBLY #2410 PROGRAM BOOKLET  mbryscan@hotmail.com 
C/O MIKE BRYSCAN 
1223 S. Wellington Ct. 
Buffalo GROVE, IL 60089 
(224) 217-2413 
E-mail mbryscan@hotmail.com 
 

PLEASE ENCLOSE YOUR CHECK, WITH THIS CONTRACT, PAYABLE TO: SETON ASSEMBLY #2410. 

(DATE RECEIVED BY COMPTROLLER _______________________) 
 

ALL ADS MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN 5:00 PM FRIDAY, APRIL 16, 2021. 
 
NO AD WILL BE ACCEPTED UNLESS PAYMENT HAS BEEN RECEIVED PRIOR BY APRIL 16, 2021. 
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ASSEMBLY APPAREL 

Seton Assembly now 

has new apparel wear 

options available for 

all members 

interested in custom 

polo shirts, fleece 

jackets, sweatshirts, 

and facemasks with 

Assembly name and 

logo. Proudly made in 

USA by Brother 

Knights for Brother 

Knights! For order 

placing, please 

contact SK Randy 

Wildenhain via email 

at: 

361robin@comcast.net 

or phone at: 

(847) 404-0698. 

We also have navy 

blue hats with 

Assembly name and 

4th degree emblem 

available for sale for 

all interested 

members as well. To 

place an order please 

contact SK Ronald 

Boucher via email at: 

boucherr@att.net 

or phone at: 

(847) 437-7475. 
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